
THE EAGLE'S NEST

                                   A U G U S T   2 0 2 2  

Welcome to August. We want to thank you for all of
your loyal support of Eagle Creek Golf Course. As
many of you know Josh Weeks has moved on to
another opportunity. We certainly want to thank him
for all he did for the course in his time here. We want
to wish Josh and Melissa good luck in the future.
We are currently searching for a replacement and
hope to make that announcement in the upcoming
weeks. In the meantime, we will be operating with
the current staff.  They have stepped up to take on
more duties. Jonathan Luce will be the contact
person until we have a person in place.
We have several events coming up this month so
take a look at the upcoming events in the newsletter
and sign up.
If you have any needs you can reach out to Jonathan
or contact Mike Wallner at mwallner@uofigolf.com.
Again, thank you all for all of your support and we
look forward to the late summer and fall.
Have a great month!
Mike Wallner
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 a Message from Grounds manager Jonathan Luce 
The golf course continues to improve and the amount of play continues

to grow. The greens are in great shape, the tees and fairways are
getting healed back in very well from the miserable heat that we have
been having. I just ask that you continue to fill your divots the best that
you can on the tees. Also that we repair our ball marks on the greens

so everyone is able to have the best possible putting surfaces. 





WE hope to see 
you at the 

Eagle Creek Open



Call The golf shop
to get signed up!
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Eagle Creek Weekly Deals

Twilight Rates
Tuesday-Sunday after

2pm



$25 with a cart

Manic monday is every 
monday 

exlcuding holidays



We are booking for
2023!

contact the golf
shop to host 

your group outing
with us!




Grab a partner and join
us on august 27th for the

2 man better ball.
call the golf shop to get

signed up!


